MONTEREY PENINSULA

MANAGEMENT DISTRICT

The December 12, 2016
Administrative Committee
meeting of the Monterey
Peninsula Water Management
District has been cancelled.

A Special meeting of the
Administrative Committee Is
scheduled for Monday,
December 5, 2016,
at 3:30 pm in the MPWMD
Conference Room.



http://www.mpwmd.net/

